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Review of Rules for Cadastral Survey - Reference Group

Thank you for your feedback on the Issues and Opportunities paper. My team and I have
begun the task of reviewing the information and setting about the next task of considering
any changes to the Cadastral Rules.

As indicated in the issues and opportunities paper I am convening a Reference Group of
practising surveyors from the private sector to assist me in my deliberations. I am now
calling for expressions of interest from these surveyors who would like to be involved in this
group and attach a Terms of Reference for their consideration.

I believe participating in the group is a great opportunity to contribute in a tangible way to
rule making and therefore support the profession, land owners and ultimately New Zealand
society. Group members will also be exposed to the views of other interested parties
including the Registrar-General of Land, The Maori Land Court and LINZ Operational staff and
will, at the end of the process, have an in-depth understanding of the revised rules.
Committing to the Reference Group will require attendance at occasional meetings in
Wellington but mostly the commitment is time and email communication.

Expressions of interest, including a brief resume of cadastral experience, close on 19 January
2018 and should be sent through to SGRulesreview@linz.govt.nz.

Please see the attached draft Terms of Reference for more information on the Reference
Group. I would appreciate any feedback on the Terms of Reference also.
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